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                      13th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reception Class – Pirate Day, Tuesday 26th March 
 

To celebrate the end of our “Here come the Pirates” topic, the children in Reception will be having 
a Pirate Day, on Tuesday the 26th March.  They will be allowed to come to school dressed as a 
pirate.  There is no need to buy a special outfit, unless you want to, a striped top and plain 
leggings or trousers will be suitable as we will be making eye patches and treasure chests in the 
next couple of weeks.  We will also be face painting beards and scars, please let the office know if 
you do not want your child to have face paint.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Armitage, Mrs Hunt and Mrs Fitzpatrick  
EYFS Team 
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